
REDSTONE INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

As we welcome fall we look forward to cooler 

weather, children settled into school and 

football. It is also a time when Hunt Military 

Communities launches their annual Hunt 

Helping Hands initiative. This year we have 

once again organized a food drive in support of 

our military families and food insecurity. Data 

we have received indicates many military 

families face this challenge and could use 

additional support. Details about your communities food drive will 

be emailed, posted on social media, and cards left at each door. 

We are partnering with various groups on base who may have 

resources for distribution and we are also working with a local food 

bank closest to your community. Our goal is to make sure our 

families are taken care of and those in need receive the resources 

they need. Additionally, Hunt Military Communities is excited to 

collaborate with Hire Heroes USA to assist military service 

members and their spouses ­find meaningful careers upon 

completion of their military service. Our donation will fund career 

transition services for veterans, military spouses, and transitioning 

service members. We will also collaborate with them to source 

more military veteran and spouse talent for our teams. More to 

come on this fantastic opportunity to assist those needing career 

advisement and services. Thank you for allowing us to serve you. 

 

 

 

 

Brian Stann 

CEO 

Hunt Military Communities 

Our CEO’s Message 

OCT 
2021

Contact Information 

302 Hughes Drive, Redstone Arsenal, AL 35808 

Phone: 256-430-1517 • Fax: 256-722-8799 

Facebook: @RedstoneFamilyHousing 

Friendly Reminders for October 
Portable Fire Pits Policy from Resident Handbook 
Portable fire pits will not be permitted.  

Fire Prevention Policy from Resident Handbook 

All fires must be immediately reported to the Fire and Emergency 

Services by calling 911, regardless of the size or nature of the fire, 

including those extinguished without Fire and Emergency Services 

assistance. Additionally, REDSTONE FAMILY HOUSING must be 

notified by telephone (256-430-1517) as soon as possible.  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Say Bow Wow to our 

Pet of the Month Winner 

for September, Miss 

Lily! 

Yards of the Month Winners from September! 

357 CROWELL CIRCLE 508B WALNUT CIRCLE 

Helping Hands Canned Food Drive 

From October 1st-29th we will be collecting non-perishable food items 
such as boxed mashed potatoes, boxed and bagged stuffing, peanut 
butter, jelly, canned foods, pancake mix, syrup, pasta sauce, canned 
fruit, pork & beans, etc. Please bring all donations to the housing office 
and place them in our blue donation barrels inside the housing office. 
The final day to donate will be Friday, October 29th by 3:30pm. Anything 
that you can contribute would be most appreciated, please let us know if 
you have any questions. 



redstonefamilyhousing.com 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE ARSENAL 

SAVE THE DATES 
October 4th-8th 
Concrete Chalk Canvas Contest 

Starting at 9am on Monday October 4th we will have a 
limited supply of sidewalk chalk available for pick-up at 
the housing office. Once you have drawn your 
masterpiece on the concrete patio, walkway or driveway 
of your house take a picture and post it in the comments 
below on our Facebook post from October 4th-8th and 
we will choose a photo at random to be the winner of a 
super fun coloring/activity gift basket! Facebook post link 
will be e-mail blasted out on Monday October 4th. 
Winning photo will be chosen on Friday October 8th by 
12:00pm and announced on our Facebook page and e-
mail blasted out that same day. Good luck to all of you 
artists and let those creative minds go to work!  

October 11th-15th 
Yards of the Month Contest 

Decorate your house in the brightest and festive fashion 

with plants, holiday decorations get creative with your 

house to make yours look the best in the neighborhood. 

Our Community Advisory Board Member judges will be 

driving around during the week of 10/11/21-10/15/21 to 

pick out their top two choices for the yards of the month 

with a photo, be sure to have your yard picture ready. 

Two Winners will be announced on Monday October 

18th, 2021 through Facebook and an E-mail Blast. The 

Two Winners of the Yards of the Month Contest will each 

receive a $20 gift card, picture of their yard on our 

Facebook page, next month’s Community Newsletter & 

the Redstone Rocket. 

October 15th-21st 
Pet of the Month Contest 

Post a picture of one of your cats or dogs in the 
comments below on our Facebook post from October 
15th-21st and we will choose a photo at random to be the 
winner of a fabulous dog or cat themed gift basket! 
Facebook post link will be e-mail blasted out on Friday 
October 15th. Winning photo will be chosen on Thursday 
October 21st by 11:59pm and announced on our 
Facebook page and e-mail blasted on Friday October 
22nd.  

October 22nd 
Pumpkins & Trick-or-Treat Candy Bags Pick-up Event 

On October 22nd from 3pm-5pm we will have at least 100 
pumpkins and a limited supply of candy trick-or-treat bags 
available for pick-up right outside of the housing office. 
Please only grab one pumpkin per household and one 
trick-or-treat bag per person. Be sure to arrive early so 
that you can have your pick of the pumpkin patch. Perfect 
for the Pumpkin Carving Contest the following week. 

Winner of our Football Team Contest! 

October 25th-29th 
Pumpkin Carving Contest 

Get ready to slice and dice because starting on Monday 
October 25th at 9am we will be hosting a pumpkin carving 
contest on our Facebook page. Once you have carved out your 
creepy creation on your pumpkin take a picture and post it in 
the comments below on our Facebook post from October 25th-
29th. We will then choose a photo at random to be the winner 
of a spooktacular snack/fall themed gift basket! Facebook post 
link will be e-mail blasted out on Monday October 25th. The 
winning photo will be chosen on Friday October 29th by 
12:00pm and announced on our Facebook page and e-mail 
blasted out that same day. We are shivering with excitement to 
see all the ghoulish and ghastly creations you create and hope 
every has a safe and fun Halloween. 

See Front Page for Details on How to Donate 


